

July 2, 2010

Dear Mr. and Mrs.

Thank you for a wonderful year with the has really grown in many ways this year. Along with the report card, we have enclosed a very important letter from the organization "guard your eyes". All of the growth your son has experienced here over the year can be lost in a very short time over the summer by engaging himself in activities that would be to his detriment. We have all heard about this many times, and we must all do something about it. Please take the recommendations seriously and make sure that you have the proper set up for your children. We are the link to the future of Klal Yisroel, and this is our responsibility. Please make sure that you discuss what you are doing with your child and make sure that they recognize what and why you are doing.

I know that this is not always an easy topic to deal with, so I wish you the strength to be able to properly protect our children and successfully implement the necessary systems to achieve this goal.

Wishing you a relaxing and enjoyable summer,

Rabbi A. Tkatch